
Middle School Band Newsletter 
 
Hello fellow band geek and welcome back! This year is going to look very 
different for our class. Even though this might feel different, I am using this 
opportunity to try some new things for our band class. I hope you are as 
excited I am to get together and start making music! If you have any 
questions before the start of school, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Contact information 
bbovay@lexington.k12.mo.us 
Google Classroom is another way to communicate with me. Invites to these 
classrooms have been sent out. 
 
Expectations 
Due to the unprecedented circumstances this year, my goals are to make 
my classroom safe for all students. Masks will be required due to the small 
size of my classroom. You will be expected to socially distance yourself for 
the entirety of class.  Seat assignments will be made after the first class to 
better help with contact tracing. Students will be allowed to leave the 
classroom one at a time. 
 
Virtual 
All students who are opting for virtual learning. You will be expected to 
check the Google Classroom to stay up to date on assignments and 
projects. My goal is to be responsive to any questions you might have 
during this time. Please have patience as this year will present many new 
challenges to both teachers and students.  
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